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Announcements

We appreciate everyone
who assisted with the trip to the
Pumpkin Patch . It was a fun day despite
the rain!

We will be studying “Community
Helpers" soon. On Friday, October 19th
Tullahoma Utilities will be here with their
cherry picker and a brief talk on electricity
safety. The following Friday the Fire Dept.

will be here to talk about fire safety and
for kids to experience the fire truck.

Starting next week the sign-in/out
log will be different. Parents will have a
place to print your name and another place
for your signature. This is a new require-
ment by DHS that they will check.

Curriculum Topics

Fall Fire Safety
Harvest Community Helpers
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Reminders

Fall Break is scheduled for October
4th-12th. This is DAYCARE ONLY with
NO PRESCHOOL. Please let us know if
your child won't be here.

We will have our Harvest Festival Party
on Monday, October 29th. We ask
that NO costumes be worn; however we
will have “Orange and Black Day.”
Please look for the sign -up sheet (to be
posted October 15th) on classroom doors
to bring special snacks and treats.

FALL is here and in the air. It's time to
swap out your child's extra set of clothes
to those appropriate for the weather.
Please bring a jacket for your child as
the state requires us to have outside

play.
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